
October 28, 1970 

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission 
P. 0. Box 2088 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 

Attention: Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr. 

Re: Administrative Order No. DHC-69 
Fanning "B" Well No. 1 
A-33 - 23S - 37E NMPM ' 
Teague Blinebry § Imperial Tubb Drinkard Pools 

Gentlemen: " 

We have received the subject order and appreciate your prompt consideration 
of our request. However, on this order, we believe that the percentages 
set up for assignment of allowable and allocation of production have been 
reversed. The order should show 65% to Upper Pool and 35% to Lower Pool 
according to our calculations. 

We will appreciate your review of this matter, and if appropriate, issuance 
of a correction. If you need additional information, please advise. 

Very truly yours, - ; 

IMPERIAL-AMERICAN MANAGEMENT COMPANY 

DKR:lb 

cc: Oil Conservation Commission - Hobbs 
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